
Year 1—The Seaside 
In Year 1 our theme is The Seaside. We have Jellyfish 

Class, Seahorse Class and Starfish Class.  
You are going to be in Class 7, which is Starfish Class.  

Mrs Kelk          

Mrs Hampton          

Hello, I am Mrs Hampton and I am going to be 
your new teacher.  

I am very excited to meet you all properly and 
to welcome you to Starfish Class.  

We are going to have so much fun!  

I really enjoy reading stories and love to learn 
new things through music, songs and dance.  

 

Mrs Kelk will be working alongside us in Jelly-
fish class. Mrs Kelk is very kind and has worked 
in Year 1 for many years so she will be able to 
show us all the ropes! 

 

We are really looking forward to meeting you 
and we hope that you are looking forward to 
moving up to Year 1.  

  

 


